
From: Craig Daysh  
Sent: 14 October 2020 16:39 
To: 'Daniel Ellis' <dellis@rhomco.co.uk>; Matthew Diamond <Matthew.Diamond@exeter.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Harlequin Centre Development, Queen/Paul Street, Exeter - Refuse Strategy 
Sensitivity: Confidential 
 
Hi Matt, 
 
Please take this as the agreement for waste and recycling collections for the Harlequin Centre 
Development.  
This is on the agreement that a trade collection will take place to compensate for the Bi weekly 
domestic collections. 
On that basis there will be sufficient bins for the storage and collection of both waste streams. 
 
Kind Regards 
Stay Safe 
 
Craig Daysh 
Waste Collections Manager 
Exeter City Council 
 


